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26 October 2020 
Our ref: AU/KCW/LZH/1724/01 
Your ref: WS010005 
 
 
Steven Parker  
Case Officer 
National Infrastructure Planning 
 
ENRMFextension@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
steven.parker@planninginspectorate.gov.uk  

 
BY EMAIL ONLY 

Dear Madam/Sir 

East Northants Resource Management Facility Western Extension.  Project reference 
WS010005 

Consultation from 26 October 2020 to 14 December 2020  

Section 42 Planning Act 2008 

Augean South Limited intends to submit an application for a Development Consent Order for 
the alteration and construction of hazardous waste and low level radioactive waste facilities at 
the East Northants Resource Management Facility, Stamford Road, Northamptonshire. 

The Project 

The ENRMF site is an established operational landfill site which accepts hazardous waste and 
low level radioactive waste.  The site also includes an established waste treatment and 
recovery facility. The application for a new Development Consent Order will be for an extension 
in the area and timescales for the operation of the site including an extension to the west of 
the existing site and increasing the throughput of the waste treatment and recovery facility.  

Notice under Section 46  

Please treat this letter as notice to the Planning Inspectorate under Section 46 of the Planning 
Act 2008 (the Act), with refence to the Applicant’s proposed application in relation to the 
Project.  In accordance with Section 46 of the Act, please find attached a copy of the 
documents to be supplied to consultees pursuant to the Applicant’s duty to consult under 
Section 42 of the Act:  

1. Preliminary Environmental Information Report (PEIR). 

2. Non-Technical Summary of the PEIR 

3. Formal Notice of the Project proposal to be publicised in accordance with Section 48 of 
the Act. 

4. Statement of Community Consultation 

5. Public Information Leaflet 
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The period for consideration and response to these documents will run from 26 October 2020 
to 14 December 2020.   

We would be grateful for your confirmation that this letter and the accompanying 
documentation fully satisfy the requirements of Section 46 of the Act.  If you wish to discuss 
this or any other issues in connection with the Project, please contact Leslie Heasman on 
01827 717891 or leslieheasman@mjca.co.uk.  

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours faithfully 

Leslie Heasman 

 




